October 31, 2011
Lawerance D. Read, P.E.

Larry Read & Associates, Inc.

2430 Midtown Place, NE Ste. C

Albuquerque, NM 87107

Re:
John Marshall Kitchen Replacement Facility, 2540 Karsten Ct SE, 90-Day Temporary C.O., Certification Date 10-23-11 (M14/D004C)

Dear Mr. Read,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-25-11, the above referenced certification is approved for release of a 90 Day Temporary Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Prior to Permanent Certificate of Occupancy the following comments have to be addressed:

· Approved grading and drainage plan with engineering stamp date 1/11/2011 must be used for certification.  

· Remove the trash from inlet located at the loading dock.

· Provide erosion protection where the roof drainage are discharged over steep slopes.

· Indicate on the plan the alley gutters that are not built.

· Please assure that the water block will be maintained once the curb cut is placed at the northerly entrance for the emergency vehicles.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer-Hydrology, 

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala


File

